
 

 

             I.    Minutes:                Motion was moved and seconded to approve minutes from 
06/17/2020 meeting.  Motion was approved. 
 
             II.   Recycling:             Rosemary reached out to Steve to inquire whether or not recycling 
education would be consistent with LWNY's charge. 
                                                  Rob Wood was invited to this evening's meeting because of his 
experience and expertise with recycling and Eco-Maine. 
                                                  Following much discussion the consensus was that we should pursue 
the matter. Eco-Maine provides educational events and Rob agreed to work with LWNY 
                                                  on a future event. There were a number of suggestions such as 
placing recycling signs on The NY signposts, a screening of The movie Wasteland in               
                                                  conjunction with junk art projects, placing info on FB and Town 
Website.  It was agreed we will start working with Rosemary and Lisa for a future event. 
 
             III.  Traffic Calming:    Vanessa was invited to update us on traffic calming progress and to 
discuss how or if LWNY should continue to be involved or having done the 
groundwork                                                        should pass the torch. DOT just approved The North 
Yarmouth plan so there is a probability that some form of installation will be done this year. 
                                                  LWNY agreed we would put kites and banners back up. Clusters of 
kites will be placed in 5 spots: North Road, In front of Jen Ames house, in front of 
                                                 The Community Center, on The Village Green, and on 115 near 
Ashley Hein's house.  
                                                 It was decided we will meet next Wednesday, 26th, at The Community 
Center to put up the kites. Ginny with get safety vests from Public Works before 
                                                 we venture out onto the roads. 
                                                 There was a bit of reminiscing about Burma Shave signs and Rob 
mentioned that Darla had created some takeoffs for a previous event. Rob will  
                                                 contact Darla to see if we could use those as examples for creating 
our own traffic calming "Burma Shave" signs. 
 
             IV  Wellnes Checks   Jay said that none of his "people" need anything so he is no longer 
going to call. Ginny's 2 gentlemen enjoy the contact so she will continue the calls.  
                                                 Both Steve and Gay agreed with Jay that their contacts really did not 
need anything. It was decided that it would be left up to the individual committee 
                                                 member to do what they deemed best. 
 
 
             V.  Postponed          Two agenda items, playground and dog park were postponed until our 
next meeting. 
 
             VI. Next Meeting.      September 16th, 2020.  Community Center 
                                                All meetings going forward will be held on the 3rd Wed of the month. 
 
             VII. Mtg Adjourned    7:15 PM 
 
                                                 Minutes recorded by Ginny Van Dyke 
 
                                     
                                          



 

 

 

  

 

 

 
 

 


